
 

 
 

22 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
Our trip to Wakehurst is upon us! 
  
We will be leaving school tomorrow morning at 9am. Your young person should therefore go to 
their tutor group to register before coming to The Observatory where I will be waiting to brief 
them. We will then be returning to school for around 3pm. 
  
Your young person will need: 

• To be wearing their PE kit, it looks like we may get some rain and although there are 
“rainy day plans” in place, some of the activities will have at least an element of being 
outside so they will need a coat. 

• To have their packed lunch in a suitable back-pack style bag that they are comfortable 
carrying all day (students who have FSM will have a packed lunch provided but will also 
need to bring a back-pack style bag to carry it in). 

• A pen. 

I'm sorry that some of you didn't seem to receive the email I sent you last week from my school 
Outlook address, a technical failure somewhere along the line no doubt. If you have any queries 
please do not hesitate to contact me on aprice@carringtonschool.org. 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Miss A Price 
Teacher of Science 
Year 11 Tutor 
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